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Date: 12th April 2022

CIRCULAR

Sub: Revised norms for financial support from IRCC

As  par  the  decision  of  the  Dean’s  Committee  [vide  note  issued  dated  14th

August 2020;  issued by Office of  the Dean (R&D)],  a PhD student who has
already completed a duration of 5 years since the date of joining will be eligible
for financial support of Rs.20,000/- per month from IRCC [under the schemes of
Before submission of  Pre-synopsis  + After  submission of  Pre-synopsis]  for  a
combined period of six months only. This policy will be effective for students
who joined the Institute in Autumn Semester  2017-18 and onwards. 

This is for information of all concerned. 

Dean (R&D)


